Dawn Huntlex

From: Tom Pazamickas <tpazamickas@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 9:39 AM

To: House Municipal Government and Housing Committee
Subject: Written Testimony Concerning House Bill #6162

Good morning,

My name is Tom Pazamickas. As a homeowner in Providence, | strongly oppose the proposed large property tax increase
currently under legislative review. At a time when households are already struggling with historically high energy prices
and bracing for further cost increases due to tariffs, this tax hike would be an irresponsible and damaging move. Citizens
are doing their best to stay afloat amid widespread economic uncertainty, and adding a substantial property tax burden
only deepens the strain. Instead of compounding financial pressure, our leaders should be looking for more balanced
and compassionate solutions. Not making them worse.

-Tom



